Dear Principal,


I am writing as part of a class project in Computer Science 345. This class is currently being taught at North Dakota State University by Dr. Brian Slator. We are hoping you will agree to assist us with our project. We are extending this invitation to all the middle and high schools in the Fargo-Moorhead area.


The general outline of the project is as follows. Dr. Slator and other researchers at NDSU have developed an educational software package named Dollar Bay. This software simulates a small city in which all the players are given a retail store to manage. The students order products, set prices, purchase advertising and so forth in an effort to boost their sales.


The Dollar Bay project has been ongoing for several years, and now is at a point where we want to have a range of students try it out. We are hoping for the opportunity to distribute the software and then gather feedback from teachers and students as a way of improving the software for eventual release. This distribution and feedback study is what our class project is aiming to accomplish this semester.


This project will provide teachers with an innovative and engaging way to teach business strategy to their students.   In addition supplemental materials such as lesson plans and workbooks will be provided to assist with incorporating the software into their current curriculum.     


The students will benefit from this experience by being able to learn important business strategies through the use of an interactive real world simulation in a virtual environment.  Through other research experiments we have determined that this virtual experience is both educational and fun for all participants involved.  


At this stage, we are contacting school administrators such as yourself to introduce the idea and solicit a response. We are hoping you will assist us by providing contact information for teachers you think might be interested in our idea. For our part, we are open to whatever opportunity is available – either in the classroom, or as part of an after-school activity or club.


The technical issues of installing software, gathering feedback, etc. would be completely handled by us, so as not to place a burden on your school’s resources or staff. The next step, if you are agreeable, would be to visit your school and give a demonstration. Meanwhile, you can get an idea of what we propose from the enclosed flyer. 


If interested in participating in this project or for further information regarding this project, please contact Jason Sutheimer at your convenience.  My contact information is provided below.  I look forward to visiting with you about the finer details of this project in the near future.  Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Jason Sutheimer

Contact Information:

Jason Sutheimer

3102 3RD St. N.

Fargo, ND 58102

Email: Jason.Sutheimer@ndsu.nodak.edu
Phone: (701)-870-0999

